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Hi. 
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FW: Proposed Mataitai reserves in the Kaikoura � 

lhurmay, 24 December 2015 10:12:43 AM 

jmage003 joo 

attached please find a submission for Oaro Mataitai. 

Thanks, 

From: Rachel Vaughan [mailto @kaikoura.govt.nz] 

Sent: Friday, 18 December 2015 2:21 p.m. 

To: FMSubmissions <FMSubmissions@mpi.govt.nz> 

Subject: Proposed Mataitai reserves in the Kaikoura District 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Kaikoura District Council would like to extend their support to the� o osed Kahutara mataitai 

reserve and proposed extension to the Oaro Mataitai Reserve. q_t of these areas are located 

within the Kaikoura District. The Kaikoura District Council ®rstand the importance of the 

areas to Te Runanga o Ngai Tahu and the customary pr: 1 es these areas once supported. 

� 
If you would like any further information in regafc this support, please contact the writer. 

�(j 0 Sincerely 

Rachel Vaughan �0 
'f\..� 1'aekt1'� 00 

District PIOMer V <:::' 

District Planner 

l(AfJ(OURA ·A SUS'f AINABLY CFRIIFIEV COMMUNI7Y 
Through the international Earthc:heck program the Kaikoura community is committing to 



a sustainable future. 
Committing to a sustainable future should be the goal of every Organisation, Community 

and Business - contact us to find out more! 


